Teresa Muir

Director -

Regulatory Matters

Bell Canada

105, rue Hôtel-de-Ville

6e étage

Hull (Québec) J8X 4H7

Tel:  (819) 773-6030

Fax:  (819) 770-7638

Internet ID:  bell.regulatory@bell.ca

20 June 2000

Ms. Ursula Menke

Secretary General

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Menke:

Subject:
Proposed Revisions to the 1999 Split Rate Base (SRB) Manual

 AUTONUM 
Further to Bell Canada's letter of 14 April 2000, attached is a revised draft of Section 3 (Investment) of its SRB Manual update proposals.  The revisions cover proposed changes to Section 3.3 (Switching) and Section 3.5 (Outside plant) to reflect study updates now available.

Yours truly,

Teresa Muir

Director - Regulatory Matters

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Offices (Montréal and Ottawa)

